Department of Labour

30 July 2012
Joshua Grainger
fyi-request-372-e48bf25c@requests.fy.org.nz
File No: 12/03955
Dear Joshua Grainger

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 30
July 2012, received 30 July 2012, requesting

e all documents related to my request, including *all* emails, draft
responses, and other such correspondence.

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If
you have any enquires regarding your request, you may contact us via email at
OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz or

Liz McMillan

Government Executive and Ministerial Support
Labour Group

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
PO Box 3705

Wellington 6140.

You can expect to receive a response by 27 August 2012.

Yours sincerely

z//’

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Executive and Ministerial Support
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